#### RICHIE PRIMARY SCHOOL

PRE PLE Examination 2022

## Primary Seven English Time allowed: 2 hours 15 minutes

Candidate's Name: Section A (Sub section I) In each of the questions 1-5, fill in the blank space with a suitable word. Schools will open \_\_\_\_\_\_third term studies on 24<sup>th</sup> Sept 2015. 1. The manager to \_\_\_\_\_\_took the letter was friendly. 2. Calf is cow as \_\_\_\_\_\_is to dog. 3. One should do one's examinations all by \_\_\_\_\_ 4. The bridegroom was dressed to \_\_\_\_\_\_on his wedding day. 5. For questions 6-15, use the correct form of the word in brackets to complete the sentence correctly 6. Children should speak \_\_\_\_\_\_to the elderly. (polite) My daughter's husband is a \_\_\_\_\_(Cyprus) 7. Many people attended her \_\_\_\_\_\_ceremony. (burry) 8. Juma, my \_\_\_\_\_brother has gone to the university. (old) 9. Writing a composition is \_\_\_\_\_\_than writing a letter. (difficult) 10. The who caused the accident was taken to police. (motor) 11. The teacher has \_\_\_\_\_many bicycles since last month. (ride) 12. 13. There was a hot \_\_\_\_\_\_in the audience. (argue) The little child shows little \_\_\_\_\_\_at the concert. (happy) 14. Children should do their work\_\_\_\_\_(they) 15. For questions 16-17, arrange the given words in alphabetical order. 16. pair, page, pack, park 17. abandon, abundant, abdomen, absolute For questions 18-19, rewrite the sentence giving one word for the underlined group of words. 18. Every home needs a <u>plastic container</u> to use to fetch water. 19. The pupils to do P.L.E should always be very serious. For numbers 21-21, re-arrange the given words to make a meaningful sentence. 20. other with We friends each should be.

meaning.	ons 22-23, use each of the given words in a sentence to show you know
wait:	
For quest	ons 24-25, write the abbreviations in full
URA:	
<del>-</del>	ons 26-27, give the opposite of the underlined word in the sentence. as completely complete.
Bamwine is	<u>fatter</u> than his twin brother.
<del>-</del>	ons 28-30, rewrite the sentence giving the plural form of the underlined
He wrote t	ne <u>address</u> on the envelope.
The <u>sign-p</u>	ost was painted white by the artist.
Learners n	eed <u>advice</u> to answer questions.
The exercis	ers 31-50, rewrite the sentences as instructed in brackets.  e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather)  go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using .)
The exercise  I wanted to that	e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather) go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using.)
The exercise  I wanted to that	e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather) go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using.)
The exercise  I wanted to that  Our teached to the that  A potter management of the exercise of th	e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather) go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using) rs do not speak Swahili. Our parents do not speak Swahili. (Join as one using:
I wanted to that  Our teached neither  A potter management	e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather)  go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using)  rs do not speak Swahili. Our parents do not speak Swahili. (Join as one using:)  ade a few plates and a lot of cups. (Rewrite and use:than)
I wanted to that  Our teached neither  A potter many standard potter many standar	e was fairly simple. (Rewrite usingrather)  go to America. I wanted to speak the American Language. (Re-write as one using.)  rs do not speak Swahili. Our parents do not speak Swahili. (Join as one using:)  adde a few plates and a lot of cups. (Rewrite and use:than)  rds have wings. (Rewrite beginning Every)

If ]	I have enough money, I will buy the whole valley. (Rewrite usingwould have)
Let	t's meet here tomorrow,? (Give a question tag)
	was not necessary for the teacher to write to the parent about the child's absence. (Rewriteing:needn't)
Ma	ry prefers milk to dry tea. (Rewrite usingmore than)
Th	ere was some sorghum in the basket. (Rewrite usinghardly)
Му	teacher is a carpenter. He is a farmer. (Rewrite using:not only)
We	e shall see our visitors next week. (Rewrite usinglooking forward)
Jar	mes said, "My legs are swelling". (Rewrite and begin: James said that)
	e instructions were very clear. The candidates didn't understand them. (Rewrite beginning: spite)
[t i	s a long way from the park to the white Horse Inn. (Rewrite using:far)
	ey planted trees on both sides of the road. (Rewrite the sentences usingeither

#### **SECTION B**

51. Read the story below and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

### **ANTI JIGGER CAMPAIGN**

Following the jigger infestation, Nakapiripiti District has launched a door to door sanitation campaign. The District Health Officer, Dr. John Anguzu on Tuesday said, "The challenge is that our people share houses with animals and this is dangerous to human health. So we are moving door-to-door sensitizing the people to be clean and always bathe, wash clothes and smear their houses with cow dung. We are also telling them not to share houses with animals.

### (Steven Ariong- Monitor)

6<sup>th</sup> April 2015)

What is the can	npaign for?
What does Dr. :	John Anguzu do in Nakapiripiti district?
What is danger	ous to the human health according to Dr, John Anguzu?
Why is it not go	od to live with animals in the same house?
What are peopl	e going to be sensitized about?
	things that people need to do in order to overcome the problem
/	group of words which mean the same as door-to-door)
Who wrote the	information?

# 52. The sentences below are in the wrong order. Re-arrange them in their correct order to make a correct story.

- 1. The driver called the mechanic and tried to repair the vehicle.
- 2. Good enough, it did not go far from the road.
- 3. Tours are one of the things I enjoy most.
- 4. The vehicle in which we were travelling broke down and went off the road.
- 5. This is because they refresh one's brain and renew life.
- 6. However, I cannot forget the day I travelled to Kasese.
- 7. Some of the children we were travelling with yelled, we were finished, we are finished!
- 8. and it was already night, so we were forced to sleep there.
- 9. After the mechanic's work, we resumed the journey.
- 10. This time round, we were in the middle of the forest.

Read the poem below carefully and then ansv	<u>/er.</u>				
Pass me the scissors	Where is the bobbin				
And the material	Get the thread				
Where's tape measure	I need a needle				
Get the market	And a thimble				
Cause I'm a tailor	Cause I'm a tailor				
Dress to make	And a busy one				
Shirts to repair	Sew SewSew				
A patch to make	I have to sew				
A zip to sew	Customers waiting				
Cause I'm a tailor	Some impatient				
And a busy one!	Cause I'm a tailor				
,	And a busy one				
Questions					
Why do you think a tailor needs scissors?					
According to stanza two, what thing needs to be rep	paired?				
What garment does the tailor need to make first?					
What will the tailor use to take the measurements?					
"Cause I'm" used in the poem in full is					
What will the tailor do to the zip?					
What sort of tailor is this?					
Who are waiting impatiently?					
Why does a tailor need a thimble?					

# 54. <u>Below is a book for sick children in Masaba Primary School suffering from Typhoid. Study it</u> carefully and answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

DAYS	CLASSES					TOTAL		
	P.1	P.2	P.3	P.4	P.5	P.6	P.7	
MON	18	10	5	1	2	0	0	36
TUE	8	5	3	2	1	1	0	20
WED	13	10	2	1	2	0	2	30
THUR	11	8	1	1	0	2	0	23
FRI	6	4	3	0	9	1	0	23
SAT	3	0	2	0	1	0	0	06
SUN	4	2	1	0	0	0	0	07
TOTAL	63	39	17	17	05	04	02	

### **Questions**

- a) Which class had the highest number of typhoid cases on Monday?
- b) Which class reported two cases on Thursday?
- c) How many typhoid cases were reported on Wednesday?
- d) Which class had the least total number of typhoid cases?
- e) Which day of the week recorded the highest number of typhoid cases?
- f) Which day of the week recorded the second lowest number of typhoid cases?
- g) Which class recorded the highest number of typhoid on Friday?
- h) How many typhoid cases were reported in P.1 on Tuesday?
- i) How many more typhoid cases were reported in P.1 than in P.7 on Wednesday?
- j) Why do you think P.1 had the highest number of typhoid cases?

#### 55. **Read through carefully first**

Below, you are given questions to answer. As you answer them correctly, you write a composition about your school. N.B. DO NOT WRITE QUESTIONS PLEASE.

What is your school called? Is it a day school or a boarding school? In which division of Entebe Municipal Council is it found?

Who is your head teacher? How many teachers does the school have? Who teaches you in P.7?

How many pupils are in P.7? Which subjects do you learn in P.7 and what is your best subject? What do you expect from P.L.E results 2015? Why do you like your school?

		_